
 

 

01 February 2018 

 

Urgent - Schoolwatch Incident 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

We are writing to you to inform you of some suspicious behaviour that took place outside of 

St Michael’s School, Colehill, Wimborne yesterday, 31
st
 January 2018.   

1. Incident no: 131:407 on 31/01/18 - a small silver car slowed down on the opposite 

side of the road to where two 11 year old girls were stood.  The driver of the car was a 

male, only described as being bald - he shouted out of his window “your taxi’s here” 

and then drove off. The vehicle did not stop and the male did not approach the girls. 

Police Action Taken – Headteacher and the youth club nearby were made aware at the time.  

Local Officers have been notified and will pay attention to the area 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Clare Tickel 

Headteacher 
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